
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Seniors,

We are in our second week of Senior March Madness and have started giving our
prizes, with more to come! Students should follow the announcement of winners on our
Instagram account, mill_creek_seniors. Next week is Senior Treat Week, and we wanted to
take a few minutes and remind you of a few key things.

Here is the schedule for next week:
○ Monday 3/18: Class of 2024 Yard Sign- Given out during all lunches. These yard signs

are NOT personalized. If you would like a personalized sign, you can order one @
www.millcreekgrads.com. Students without an on campus lunch can pick up from Mr.
Holbrook in A112 starting the NEXT day. Students who are completely off campus can
communicate with Mr. Holbrook to pick up from the front office.

○ Tuesday 3/19: Kona Ice Truck- Given out during all lunches (need ticket)
○ Wednesday 3/20: Ray’s Doughnuts for Breakfast- Given out in Commons before 1st

period (6:30-7:00) (need ticket)
○ Thursday 3.21: Chick-Fil-A Chicken Biscuits- Given out in Commons before 1st period

(6:30-7:00) (need ticket)
○ Friday 3/22: Tailgate Themed Senior Lunch– Lunch will be catered and seniors will

come to the football practice field during the student's assigned lunch period. The
practice field is located just past the stadium, beside the driveway to the fieldhouse.
Seniors will not have homeroom on this day. Bring your sunglasses, beach
towels/blankets, frisbees/footballs/etc., and wear your future or favorite college/pro
t-shirt and gear! A catered lunch will be provided. (no ticket, but dues must have been
paid by 2/29)
➔ DRESS CODE MUST BE FOLLOWED AT THE LUNCH!
➔ Students with modified schedules (dual enrollment, Grayson, etc) are welcome and

encouraged to participate in all events.

Students will receive tickets for the biscuits, Kona Ice, and doughnuts starting March 13th. These will
be passed out in senior LA classes. Students taking online Language Arts with a Mill Creek teacher
should see their teacher. Seniors without a Mill Creek Language Arts class can pick up tickets from
Mrs. Summerlin in A104. Tickets MUST be picked up prior to the events. Seniors need to keep up with
these tickets, if they want to get treats next week.

We have enjoyed our March Madness events so far and look forward to further celebrations. As a
reminder, please make sure your student removes their locker strip beginning March 255th.

Thank you for your continued support of the Class of 2024!
Sincerely,
MCHS Senior Sponsors
Jody Gross, Andrew Holbrook, Elizabeth Summerlin

http://www.millcreekgrads.com

